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Yes, past biologist reports DO show the number of fish over 14" in the TT section.  The TT regs went into effect
in 1995.  Here are the numbers of 14" and above fish in the surveys since then.

1997:  48 fish/mile
1999:  82 fish/mile
2001:  222 fish/mile
2005:  381 fish/mile
2007:  251 fish/mile
2012:  We don't know yet, but initial reports look positive, my back of the envelope calculation on a sub-sample
was in the 350's.
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